
January	15,	2025	

NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE 
BOARD OF REGENTS  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JANUARY 24, 2025 BOARD MEETING 

The Board of Regents meeting on January 24, 2025 is cancelled. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting of the Board of Regents will be February 27, 2025. 

Please contact the office of Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents at 
505-747-2140 for additional information.  


